
Dear Friend

We are getting excited about our virtual fundraiser, Jazz on the
Screen! This week, I want to thank our Compassionate Level
sponsors, who have given $10,000+.

Pasadena Methodist FoundationPasadena Methodist Foundation
Barbara Ryder-LevinsonBarbara Ryder-Levinson

Fishman Family FoundationFishman Family Foundation

We are so grateful for your immense generosity and
commitment to Friends In Deed. I am thrilled to share that we
are on our way to surpassing our goal, so please join in and help
us to soar past! All of the information is on the websitewebsite.

For the past two weeks, The Food Pantry has seen the most
clients per week in our history. 400 families last week and 396
families this week. Both of these represent over 1100 individual
people. Thanks to Tim, Stacey, Doug and the smaller but mighty
volunteer crew!

As you see people on the street, it is more critical than ever to at
least say hello and wish them blessings and health. Even if you don’t
have anything to offer, your smile, acknowledgment and “seeing”
them means so much. I would also urge you to have
hygiene/toiletry kits in your cars to hand out. It is a scary and
uncertain time for all of us, including for our most vulnerable
neighbors. We are in this together.

Thanks for helping us ‘do together what we cannot do alone.’

Blessings, have a safe and lovely weekend,

https://one.bidpal.net/fidjazz2020/welcome
https://one.bidpal.net/fidjazz2020/welcome
http://friendsindeedpas.org/fid/donate/
http://friendsindeedpas.org/fid/legacy-society/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdF2Nv6bFq18ikgFPanrEGVNGpKTVpcoVrIi9mUEruxfNfb9w/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://one.bidpal.net/fidjazz2020/welcome


Rabbi Joshua

​We can only operate with your help!

To get your own Friends In Deed yard sign, please click here here!

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdF2Nv6bFq18ikgFPanrEGVNGpKTVpcoVrIi9mUEruxfNfb9w/viewform?usp=sf_link




If you would like to contribute to our Back to School event, items
can be dropped off or sent to Friends In Deed, 444 E. Washington

Blvd., Pasadena 91104. We would like to have all donations here by
Friday, July 24.

If you have any questions, contact Tim, via email,
pantry@friendsindeedpas.orgpantry@friendsindeedpas.org, or Stacey,
pantryassociate@friendsindeedpas.orgpantryassociate@friendsindeedpas.org.

mailto:pantry@friendsindeedpas.org
mailto:pantryassociate@friendsindeedpas.org


Thank you to Kayla and A.J. for the proceeds of their bake sale!

Volunteer Sydney helps out at the Food Pantry!



And thanks also to Kellie...

...and also Cathy. We could not run the pantry without volunteers
like these!



Jane serves lunch to the background of "Charlotte's Web" in TWR


